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Good day Council members:

I understand that you guys are holding a closed session tonight to discuss Measure
C.

First of all, it is unacceptable that you are holding a closed session on a Project that
was approved by the voters. I can only suspect that something is being discussed
that you do not want the voters to know about. At this time of mistrust in government
and the ridiculous delays that have already occurred on this project, this move on
your parts not only violates the voters trust, but also the transparency that we, the
citizens of Mountain View deserve and demand from our elected Council members.
And I am talking about all the citizens of Mountain View, not just those who voted
"yes" on Measure C.

My guess is that the intent of the closed-door meeting tonight is to either discuss the
implications of the lawsuit, and/or to discuss delaying or somehow overruling the
Measure C project.

I strongly encourage the Mayor to cancel this closed-door meeting immediately and
reschedule it as part of the next session's agenda so the public can hear the
discussion and have the transparency they deserve.

Secondly, I believe the Council or City cannot overrule a Measure that was approved
by the voters in a special election that cost the voters a large amount of money and
was unanimously approved.

Thirdly, any additional efforts to delay the implementation of the Measure C sign
project will be met with fierce protests, possible recall of Council members or a
potential suit against the City.

Just so you are aware of it, I have personally been investigating the Measure C
installation project for the last two weeks. I have used freedom of information to
request detailed information not only on the status of the project but how it has been
managed and carried out. So far, it is obvious to me that something has happened
since January of this year to cause multiple delays in the start of the project including
allowing a lawsuit to be filed against Measure C. This has led me to become
suspicious that 1) there may have been things going on behind the scenes to cause
these delays that have not been fully disclosed or 2) the project may have been totally
mismanaged. Once I receive final information that I need, I may be raising a

mailto:City.Council@mountainview.gov


complaint against the City of project mismanagement and non-transparency on the
part of the City both to subvert the completion of the project and delay.

We are very serious about this and respectfully request that all of you do your job and
make sure that the will of the voters is carried out immediately and completed ASAP.
Otherwise there will be serious ramifications.

I expect to receive emails from each of you that include details of what transpired and
any decisions that were made. If a private vote is taken, I demand to know what it
was on and how each Council member voted. Remember - transparency!

Thank you for your attention,
Chris Lehner



From: Mary sheldon
To: City Council
Subject: Measure C
Date: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 10:37:37 PM
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We voted for a council to fulfill the majority of voters. This is not happening. You pay homage to Lenny Siegel! 
The bike lane restriction signs on Shoreline which protected our citizen from being injured or worse. Who decided
to remove these signs when they were announced with such fanfare?
You can’t change the rule if the majority on a whim.
Either represent the majority of citizens or you WILL be voted out.
Mary Sheldon

Sent from my iPhone
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From: Vicki Tucker
To: City Council
Subject: RV Parking
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 8:30:58 AM
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attachments.

Hello,

I walk around Continental Circle every morning, and noticed there are now more RVs and Box Trucks
parked there.  Please  uphold what the voters have decided and ban any large vehicles from parking on
streets based on the size of the street that was specified.

Regards,
Vicki Tucker

mailto:City.Council@mountainview.gov

